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This gorgeous red-tailed hawk came down to a low dead branch and stayed forever. The photo was 

taken with a cell phone.  

 

Pictures by Patience Moore and Dionne Ford 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Fall is when red-tailed hawks migrate 

over New Jersey on their way south. 

However, many of the red-tailed 

hawks we see at this season are not 

flying over at high altitude, but are 

resident birds that remain here 

throughout the year. 

 

Both pictures were taken in Brookdale 

Park located in new Jersey, on the 

Montclair and Bloomfield border. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to see your photographs highlighted here, send one or two pictures with a short 

paragraph to: Sandy Sorkin & Rick Wright at MontclairBirdClub100@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 


